
  
  

 

 

  

  

 

Welcome back to Term 4 – we hope you enjoyed your school holidays!  

The end of the school year is fast approaching, and this term we’re looking forward to engaging in new 

experiences, learning new things and having oodles of fun. There’ll be plenty of time for science, art and 

craft and other indoor activities such as homework and quiet time. We’ll also learn to cook new recipes from 

our cookbook. 

We can’t wait to see you soon! 

 

  

See how we make kids smile 

You’re more than welcome to visit us in the program at any time. Meet the team and see how we make kids 

smile every day.  

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon.  

From the Team at Camp Australia 

 

Program Details 

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit  www.campaustralia.com.au and search 

for your school. 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

